Lenzi, Chelsea

From: bob franco <rfranco949@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 11:03 AM

To: Valerie Bentz

Cc: Lenzi, Chelsea; Williams, Das; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Lavagnino,
Steve; sbcob; Miyasato, Mona; CVA Board; Laura Capps; Stephen Figler

Subject: Re: Carpinteria Residents Suffer from Industrial Level Cannabis Growing Near Homes

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you Val. I agree with you that the distance between cannabis greenhouses and homes and schools needs
to be greatly increased. As it stands now we have a major cannabis production facility going into production
within 50 ft. of our mobile home park. Move the park?

BobF '

On Tue, Dec 17,2019 at 10:15 AM Valerie Bentz <valeriebentz@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Santa Barbara County Board Supervisors,

I life in Carpinteria and about three houses down from Casitas Pass where there are many large

Cannabis Growers. I have been suffering for two years not only from the pervasive skunk like odor,

but also from the other pollutants in the air coming from those growers. I am tired of hearing this will all

be taken care of when all are licensed and they install the so called “odor reduction” systems. These systems
only blow more allergens into the air. I have suffered an increase of sinus headaches, lung congestion, and

a chronic allergic skin condition since then and am seeing a dr and an allergist ever since then. I may be more
sensitive to these allergens than others, however, this does not mean that others are not adversely affected by

them.

We cannot leave our window open much of the time and have air purifiers in our home. This is not enough
to stop the bad air from pervading our home and yard.

- T understand some institutions and indeed our county supervisor have received contributions from these
growers. Money talks. However could not the politicians, schools and other organizations raise money in a

way that
- does not negatively affect the health of residents?

I am elderly and do not wish to move from the place where we decided to spend our remaining years. We who

spoke
up about this at a recent Carpinteria City council meeting were rudely told that we should “shut up or move.”

I urge the county board to revise their laws to protect persons who live near these growers by at least extending

the distance
from homes, schools and other business and requiring that they be in enclosed green houses not just those

plastic
hoops that one day will end up contributing to the huge plastic waste problem we already have.

~ Thank you for your consideration.



- Valerie Bentz, Ph.D.
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